
[Insert Senders Address]

Post to: Natural Resources Management Team

Welsh Government

Cathays Park

Pillar J08, East Core

Cardiff CF10 3NQ

Email to: naturalresourcemanagement@wales.gsi.gov.uk


[Insert Date] September 2017

 

Dear Natural Resources Management Team / Annwyl Tîm Rheoli Cyfoeth Naturiol

I am responding to the Welsh Government Consultation Document WG31811, in particular to support its call for extending public rights for non-motorised recreation in the countryside, or on the coast.

As someone who enjoys caving and potholing in Wales, I endorse the Cambrian Caving Council’s full submission to the Welsh Government which is available online at: www.cambriancavingcouncil.org.uk/WG31811response.pdf

In particular, there needs to be statutory recognition that caves are part of the outdoors and that caving is just as much an open-air, outdoor recreation as walking and rock climbing. It would help if the statutory code of practice mentions caving explicitly like the Scottish Code does to ensure consistency of opportunity and equality of access.

I understand that there is a need for conservation measures but believe that existing law can protect the few highly valuable sites if applied judiciously; all the other caves on Access Land should enjoy statutory open access.

Yours faithfully / Yr eiddoch yn gywir

[Insert Sender’s Name]
[Club officials responding on behalf of club committees might usefully say how many cavers their club comprises]

